
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Nasal Flu vaccinations: 20th September 

• Kingfisher Park Hill Trip: 21st September 

• EYFS/KS1 Harvest Service: 21st September 

• KS2 Harvest Service: 22nd September 

• EYFS Reading Workshop: 26th September 

• Individual Photographs: 26th September 

• Lower Heath Open Afternoon: 29th September 

• Parents’ Evening 1: 19th October 

• PD Day: 6th November 

• Parents’ Evening 2: 9th November 

• Lower Heath Open Afternoon: 14th November 

• Year 6 SATs workshop: 22nd November 

• Owl Class Assembly: 5th December 

• Kingfisher Class Assembly: 6th December 

• Skylark Class Assembly: 12th December 

• Robin Class Assembly: 13th December 

• Christmas Fair: 15th December 

• EYFS/KS1 Nativity: 19th December 

• KS2 Carol Service: 21st December 

• Break up: 22nd December 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We had some wonderful news this week! Mrs Ward’s baby girl was born at a healthy 9llb 6oz. Both are healthy and doing 
well, though Mrs Ward hasn’t yet had the energy to name her!  We will be sending a gift from Lower Heath so she knows 
we are thinking of her. Very cute baby photo below! 
 
I sent out our curriculum overviews this week and details of our teaching plans for the year ahead. I’d love to hear your 
feedback, if you have any, and if you have any suggestions to enhance the children’s learning experiences. 
 
School Photos 
The date has been changed for our school photos – they will now be on Tuesday, 26th September. Please send Owl 
children to school in their normal school uniform, with PE and Allwood World kit in a bag for them to change into after their 
photos. 
 
Allwood World 
Please can you ensure children are well equipped for their Forest School sessions – we had some very wet children this 
week!  
 
Here is some handy advice from the NHS about whether you should be sending your child into school, if they are unwell 
NHS Is my child too ill for school We appreciate it’s a difficult decision as a parent and we want so support you to keep 
your child’s attendance as high as possible. To reassure you, should you send your child in a little unwell, and we feel they 
should be at home resting, we would contact you. So if you are at all unsure, please send them into school and we will 
monitor them through the day. 
 
At Lower Heath, we are keen to promote a love of reading this year. This project might be one that inspires your child. 
Blue Peter Book Badge Children are encouraged to write / draw about a favourite book character in exchange for                                   
a Blue Peter Badge. Please do get them to bring it in to school if they are successful – we’d love to celebrate with                             
them. 
 
Next week we have Kingfisher’s trip to Park Hill Farm and our Harvest Church Sservices. We are grateful for                                            
any donations you can make, which will be sent to our local food bank to help families in our community. Follow                                 
this link to see what they are in need of.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATION UPCOMING 

EVENTS 
Happy Birthday to: 
 
Niall and Oliver M who had 
birthdays this week 
 

Friday, 15th September 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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This week’s Staff Shout out is from Ms Brown. 
 
Hello 
My name is Ms Brown and I am a teaching                                                
assistant in Skylark Class. I have only been at                                                 
Lower Heath Primary School for two years but                                                         
have worked at other schools previously in                                                          
different roles. I decided to further my knowledge                                                          
of special educational needs as this has always been of interest to 
me. 
Since joining Lower Heath, I have had the opportunity to get to 
know the amazing staff, children and their families, which has been 
very enjoyable. 
I have four children of my own and lots of animals to care for 
outside of work. We love our active lifestyle that comes from living 
rurally. As a family, we do lots of physical activities, exercise and 
love to socialise with our friends. 
I strongly believe that anyone can do anything if they put their mind 
to it and regularly encourage my children to try new things in new 
places. 
Life is one big family adventure (in and out of school!) 
 
 
 

WORSHIP  
Next week, we will investigate why the rainbow can be a 
symbol of hope. 
 

 

Welcome Baby Ward! 
 

Huge 
congratulations 
to Imogen who 
finished 6th (it 
was close for 
5th) in the British 
Indoor Karting 
Championships 
local final. She 
smashed her 
PB and looks 
set to be a force 
to be reckoned 
with on the 
karting circuit in 
the future. Well 
done Imogen! 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/#:~:text=It's%20fine%20to%20send%20your,to%20wash%20their%20hands%20regularly.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge

